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Congratulations  
Prince of Wales Secondary  
Graduating Class of 2024! 

 
 
 

Thanks to all who were able to participate in the cap toss 
while we counted down the last day of high school! 
  
For those would like access to the video or photo, please 
follow the link: Grad 2024 (Captoss) 

 
 
 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Photos from the Grad Dinner Dance have been uploaded. Please check out the following links-  
 

Photobooth Link https://fotoshare.co/e/3odzH0r0_sySz7yb_Fdm3 
Entry Photos Link : Prom Photos 2024  
 

As a reminder, although people have signed media releases for these photos, do not post or 
alter without permission from everyone in the photo(s). 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
At the ceremony, Grads had a 
professional picture taken by 
Artona with their diploma and 
had additional photos if they 
received any awards.  
 

These photos arrived late last 
week and a message was 
posted/emailed to families.   

 
 

Grads may still pick up their photos from the main office throughout the summer from 9:00 am -
2:00 pm. Any remaining photos will be mailed with Dogwood Diplomas in late August. 
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Last Day of High School- Cap Toss  

Graduation Ceremony Photos  

Grad Dinner Dance- Prom Photos   

https://vsbworld-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/skauldher_vsb_bc_ca/El2K6cv357ZJkb2XHHd_lHEBbihx203HQYbuMPZVsb5Qcw?e=7UH68I
https://fotoshare.co/e/3odzH0r0_sySz7yb_Fdm3
https://vsbworld-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/g/personal/skauldher_vsb_bc_ca/EnGmoZAAyHtGvkmn6xuV_ZIBWl72swaoMDw67LsHEpaTlw?e=pClUdV
https://www.vsb.bc.ca/prince-wales
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A  HUGE thank you to Grade 12 students: Cindy L., Yoshika W., Kaira A,. Natalie W., and Jenny D. for all 
their work putting the keepsake together. What a wonderful job on a beautiful memento in a short 
timeframe. 

If you did not receive your book or would like an extra (limited copies), please come to the main office 
throughout the summer from 9:00 am -2:00 pm. Please note, Keepsake Books will not be 
mailed.  
 

 

Just a reminder to scholarship winners to please see Ms. Wong in the office by July 5, 2024 to receive 
your scholarship cheques. Please email her: awong@vsb.bc.ca with any questions. 

 

 

 
 

The B.C. Certificate of Graduation or "Dogwood Diploma" is awarded to 
students who successfully complete the provincial graduation 
requirements, including the assessments. 
 

Dogwood Certificates will be mailed out to grads over the summer, likely in 
late-August.  Please ensure that we have your current address on file (via 
MyEd). 

 
 

 
 
 
 

As a current student, you will receive at no cost (within 6 months of leaving secondary school) through 
the Ministry of Education:   

• Up to 25 transcripts sent to post-secondary institutions on your behalf 
• One printed, mailed transcript sent to a third party (e.g. to yourself or an employer) 
• One graduation certificate from your school (once you have met graduation requirements) 

 
Once your request is received successfully, you will receive a confirmation e-mail.  
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/k-12/support/transcripts-and-certificates 
Any additional transcripts or certificates cost $10 each. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
We all hope your families are all well and wish you a wonderful and restful summer break. 

Best of luck on your next journey, Grads!  
 

~Prince of Wales Staff 

 

 
Merit Award.................................................................. Samantha Sheh 
Top Scholar........................................ Samantha Sheh & Erin Walshaw 
School Service Award ............................................................... Emily Li 
Athletic Service Award................................................... Lucas Poulsen 
 
 

- Grads have been advised that they only had access to their VSB accounts until June 30. 
- Grads will only have access to their MyEd accounts until July 31. 

• Please ensure to download & save report cards 
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Congratulations  
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